
Exhibit 6D

To: Board of Directors

From: Edward Miller, President of the Board

Date: August 19, 2019

Subject: Newsletter Review

Attached for your review is the current newsletter in the process of being printed and mailed to all
property owners and registered voters.

This item is for discussion only. No action is necessary.

| 1 |

C:\Users\crawford\Documents\Office\Cover Letters\Covers 2019\Board 19-08 - Newsletter.wpd





North Tahoe Fire is now 
able to communicate 
with Meeks Bay Fire 

residents via Nextdoor! 
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